

NEWSLETTER

AUG - 2025

VISION

To be an educational institution of excellence from Kindergarten to University Foundation level combining Eastern Values with an International education to produce global citizens.

MISSION

To provide quality educational programmes in a creative and challenging learning environment, embracing innovative teaching pedagogies to empower every student to become a life-long learner.

IN THIS ISSUE

- MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL
- PRIMARY SCHOOL REPORT
- HIGH SCHOOL REPORT
- INTEGRATED REPORT
- STEM



MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL

A Wonderful Start to the New School Year

It has been a fantastic start to the school year at SIS@BDNC, filled with excitement and fresh energy. Students and teachers alike are already benefiting from the recent renovations in Block B. One of the most impactful additions has been the installation of smart screens in every classroom. These have become an excellent tool for teaching, enhancing both engagement and interactivity in lessons.

We are also thrilled to share that construction on the new building is progressing well. The anticipation of moving into this state-of-the-art facility later in the year adds to the excitement across the school. With expanded spaces and upgraded resources, the new building will further strengthen our ability to provide students with the best possible learning environment.

This year is also marked by change and growth in our teaching community. We warmly welcome the following new staff members to our school family:

- Mr. Nikolay
- Ms. Zhu Li
- Mr. Spiros
- Mr. George
- Mr. Joseph
- Ms. Sarah
- Ms. Suman

Each brings unique strengths and expertise, enriching our already diverse teaching team. Together, with their skills and dedication, we look forward to driving student learning and development even further.

With new facilities, new colleagues, and renewed energy, we are confident that this year will be an exciting one for all. We look forward to celebrating the successes and milestones that lie ahead.

Mr.Jonathan



NEWSLETTER

AUG - 2025

PRIMARY SCHOOL REPORT

Dear Parents.

A very warm welcome to the new academic year! We are delighted to see how quickly our students have settled back into school life, and it is wonderful to feel the energy of learning and discovery in every classroom. Lessons are already in full swing, and the year has begun with great enthusiasm.

This term, we are pleased to welcome several new teachers to our Primary School community:

- Ms. Sarah, Year 1LA Form Teacher
- Mr. Nikolay, Year 1A English Teacher
- Ms. Zhu Li, PE Teacher
- Mr. Andrew, Swimming Teacher
- Mr. Spiros, EFL Teacher

We are excited for the knowledge, creativity, and care they will bring to our students' learning experiences.

After-school clubs have also begun, and it is lovely to see children enjoying a balance of study and relaxation through a wide range of activities. From sports to creative clubs, our students are already making the most of these opportunities to explore their interests and spend time with friends.

We look forward to a year filled with growth, achievement, and joyful moments of learning. Thank you, as always, for your support in helping us make our school a warm and thriving place for every child.

Warm regards,

Ms. Luné

Head of Studies - Primary







NEWSLETTER

AUG - 2025

HIGH SCHOOL REPORT

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I hope this message finds you well and filled with the same sense of excitement and pride that we share as a school community. The start of this new academic year has already been marked by wonderful achievements, positive energy, and promising opportunities ahead.

We are delighted to share that the IGCSE results have been released, and our students performed exceptionally well. Their dedication, hard work, and perseverance have truly paid off. The outcomes not only reflect their own determination but also the support of their parents and the guidance of their teachers. These results are a testament to what can be achieved when students, families, and staff work together with commitment and passion. Our students have made themselves, their families, and the school incredibly proud, and we celebrate their accomplishments wholeheartedly.

Alongside this fantastic achievement, we are also pleased to welcome several new teachers to the High School team. Mr. Joe has joined us as the form teacher for Year 7LA and will also be teaching English and Global Perspectives. We also warmly welcome Mr. George, who will be teaching English to Year 8. Additionally, we are excited to have Ms. Suman join us as the form teacher for Year 6LA. She will also be teaching Science to Year 6LA and Year 7LA, as well as Mathematics to Year 6LA.

The school year has begun on a very positive note, and the atmosphere around campus is one of enthusiasm and eagerness. With several exciting events and activities on the horizon, we look forward to seeing our students grow academically, socially, and personally.

Thank you for your continued support in making our school a place where students can thrive. Together, we look forward to another year of success, growth, and memorable experiences.

Warm regards,

Mr. Deepak

Head of studies High School and Secondary

INTEGRATED SCHOOL REPORT

As we begin this new school year, the school would like to extend a warm welcome to you and your child. We are excited to embark on this journey of learning, growth, and discovery together.

Our goal this year is to create a supportive and engaging environment where every student can thrive academically, socially, and emotionally. We value the partnership between home and school, and we believe that open communication and collaboration are the keys to student success.

Please don't hesitate to reach out with any questions, concerns, or ideas. The school looks forward to working closely with you and watching your child grow throughout the year.

Thank you for your continued support, and let's make this a wonderful school year!

On behalf of the school, I would like to sincerely thank our parents for their continues support of the students and the school. Wishing our parents good health and success. To our students, we wish confidence, good behaviour and successful learning.

Ms.Kim Tri



NEWSLETTER

AUG - 2025

STEM UPDATE

Dear Parents,

Welcome to the new school year! This August, our students began their STEM journey with the CREST programme, showing great curiosity, creativity, and teamwork from the very first lessons.

From Year 1 to Year 5, students explored nature's colours, created leaf rubbings, tested paper planes, investigated sensory science, studied fingerprints, and learned about how germs spread. Older students (Year 6–IGCSE2) started their STEM Fair projects under the theme *Beat Plastic Pollution*, researching and designing sustainable solutions to protect the environment.

Highlights of the month include exciting hands-on experiments and the launch of long-term STEM Fair projects. Students will continue developing these projects throughout the semester, refining their ideas and preparing their final presentations.

Warm regards, Ms. Nhu







Thank you

